
TOWN 
HALL  
NEW EMERGENCY RESPONSE & 
RESILIENCY BUILDING 

 
 
 
 
 
 
WHEN 

Tuesday, January 29th 
7:00 pm 

WHERE 

Gearhart Volunteer Fire Station 
670 Pacific Way—Gearhart 

PURPOSE: 

1) PRESENT THE LATEST INFORMATION ON THE PUBLIC NEED FOR A 

NEW EMERGENCY RESPONSE AND RESILIENCY BUILDING 

2) INTRODUCE 3 CONCEPTS FOR PUBLIC FEEDBACK 

3) BEGIN A 3 MONTH PUBLIC FEEDBACK PROCESS SO YOU CAN 

HELP CHOOSE THE RIGHT LOCATION FOR OUR COMMUNITY  

 

     ONLINE 

INFORMATION 
 

If you cannot attend 

the Town Hall, all of 

the information     

presented will be 

available online on 

Mayor Brown’s         

Facebook page at: 
 

facebook.com/

mayormattybrown 

and 

cityofgearhart.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone will have 

an opportunity to 

fill out a survey /

questionnaire for  

3 months after the 

Town Hall. 

The survey will be 

available at the 

meeting, online, 

and at City Hall.  
 

PLEASE ATTEND 

  #ResilientTogether 

 


